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Establishing Relationship, Pelindo
Management Receives JAMPIDMIL Visit
Admin -- 12 September 2022

Jakarta, September 6, 2022 - Pelindo received a visit from the Deputy Attorney General for 
Military Crime (JAMPIDMIL) Admiral TNI Anwar Saadi, S. H at the Pelindo Headquarters. This 
activity is the first visit which is also a moment of introduction and the beginning of the 
relationship between Jampidmil and Pelindo. The President Director of Pelindo, Arif 
Suhartono, received the visit directly.

The establishment of Jampidmil at the Attorney General's Office, which has only been 
established for one year, aims to realize a single prosecution system in handling all criminal 
acts, which is expected to be able to create transparency and objectivity in handling cases.

Also present were Deputy President Director of Pelindo, Hambra and Managing Director of 

Pelindo, Putut Sri Muljanto accompanying the President Director of Pelindo, while on the other 

hand the Deputy Attorney General for Military Crime was present accompanied by the Director 

of Execution, Extraordinary Legal Efforts and Examinations, Dr. Tanti Adriani Manurung, S.H., 

M.H., Head of the North Jakarta District Attorney's Office Atang Pujiyanto and Head of the 

Administration and Management of Security and Guards at the Attorney General's Jampidmil 

Secretariat, Agung Mardiwibowo.


